
Bio for Reema Griffith 

 
Reema Griffith has served as the Executive Director of the Washington State 

Transportation Commission since 2005.  Under her leadership, the Transportation 

Commission serves as the State Tolling Authority, sets the fares and policies for the 

Washington State Ferry System, authors the state’s 20-year transportation plan, approves 

public/private partnerships, administers the Autonomous Vehicle work group, provides 

policy and fiscal guidance to the State Legislature and Governor, and conducts special 

studies on finance and policy issues, including assessing Road Usage Charging since 

2012. Prior to the Commission, past positions held include serving eight years as a Senior 

Policy and Fiscal Analyst for the State House and Senate Transportation Committees, and 

serving as the Executive Policy Advisor to the Director of the Department of Licensing.  

 

 


